
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO FIX IN YOUR MIND! 
ANNUAL PRIZEGIVING, END OF YEAR PARTY/BRIDGE NIGHT 
         MONDAY 7TH DECEMBER    
                        5-30pm cash bar opens then  6pm  for a  pot-luck meal 
                                       6-30pm   Annual Prizegiving  
        7pm (approx)   Fun night bridge with changing partners and opposition! 
 
                Come along for any of the above reasons or just for the fun of it !!!!! 
 
Final or dates for this year’s Bridge sessions are:   
 
            MONDAY:   FINAL PLAYING NIGHTS ARE OVER – COME TO THE Prizegiving!!!!! 
 
            TUESDAY:  FINAL advised  SESSION 8th December (extra day from yearbook) 
                              
            WEDNESDAY :  FINAL PLAYING SESSION  9TH December 
                  
                     Wednesday afternoon Supervised play finishes 2nd Dec (bring a plate for aft tea!) 
                                  BUT THERE WILL BE A ONE OFF SESSION ON Tuesday 8th at 7pm!. 
             
          FRIDAY :   Final playing session is Dec 11th – your Christmas do!      
 
 
You will be receiving your 2016 year book  and subscription invoice  shortly, either by picking up 
at the club next week or by post, but if you want to make an early entry in your diary for 2016 
then -   

Mondays start   11th January 
 
Tuesdays start 2nd February 
 
Wednesday afternoon supervised bridge starts 13th January 
 
Wednesday evenings start 13th January 
 
Friday lunchtime bridge starts 15th January. 
 
   AND YOUR CHANCE TO HELP THE CURRENT CLUB ACTION: 
                              PAINTING OUR BOUNDARY FENCES 
We will paint (weather permitting) Thursday 3rd Dec  8-45 till 11:15. Come and help
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